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SUBMITTED: December 3, 2019 

PEOPLES GAS SYSTEM's 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL TREATMENT 

Pursuant to Sections 366.093 and 119.07, Florida Statutes and 25-22.006, Florida 

Administrative Code, Peoples Gas System ("Peoples") submits the following Request for 

Confidential Treatment of Response Number 7 of Peoples' Response of December 3, 2019 to 

Staffs Request for Information dated November 1, 2019 ( the "Response"). 

1. Attached hereto as Exhibit A is a copy of the Response with portions redacted. 

2. The material for which confidential classification is sought is intended to be and is 

treated as private by Peoples and Pool Managers and contains proprietary confidential business 

information under Section 366.093(3), Florida Statutes. 

3. Peoples requests that the information for which it seeks confidential classification 

not be declassified until 18 months after the date of the Commission's order granting this request 

(see Section 366.093(4), Florida Statutes). The time period requested is necessary to protect the 

competitive information (i.e., the number ofNCTS customers for each Pool Manager). The period 

of time requested will ultimately protect Peoples, and its customers, and Pool Managers. 
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WHEREFORE, Peoples submits the foregoing as its request for confidential treatment of 

the information identified in Exhibit A to this request. 

Respectfully submitted, 

UUJJA)_ la -
Andrew M. Brown 
Phone: (813) 273-4209 
E-mail: ab@macfar.com 
Ansley Watson, Jr. 
Phone: (813) 695-5900 
E-mail: aw@macfar.com 
Macfarlane Ferguson & McMullen 
P. 0. Box 1531 
Tampa, FL 33601-1531 
Attorneys for Peoples Gas System 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true copy of the foregoing Notice of Intent to Request for 
Confidential Treatment, filed on behalf of Peoples Gas System, has been furnished electronically 
to the Rachel A. Dziechciarz Senior Attorney - Regulatory Analysis Section, 
(RDziechc@psc.state.fl.us), Office of the General Counsel, Florida Public Service Commission, 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, Robert Scheffel Wright, Esq., 
(schef@gbwlegal.com), 1300 Thomaswood Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32308, and Keith Hetrick, 
General Counsel, (khetrick@psc.state.fl.us), Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard 
Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399, this ~ day of December, 2019. 
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EXHIBIT A




